
BUCKS	RUN	GOLF	CLUB	

TEE‐TIME	CANCELLATION	POLICY	

Bucks	Run	Golf	Club	has	a	48	hour	cancellation	policy	for	groups	with	12	or	less	players.	This	means	that	if	you	need	to	cancel	
your	tee	time	or	reduce	the	number	of	players	in	your	group,	you	must	do	so	48	hours	or	more	in	advance.	Any	cancellations	
or	reductions	made	inside	of	48	hours	will	result	in	a	charge	of	the	full	value	at	the	posted	rate	of	the	tee	time.	If	you	arrive	for	
your	tee	time	with	less	players	than	what	you	booked,	you	will	be	charged	the	difference.	If	we	are	able	to	re‐sell	the	tee	time,	
you	will	not	be	charged	for	your	tee	time.	
	
For	groups	of	13	or	more	players	that	have	booked	through	our	Outing	Coordinator,	the	Cancellation	Policy	will	differ	
depending	on	the	number	of	people	in	your	group.	If	you	do	cancel	your	tee	time,	be	sure	to	record	the	cancellation	number	
and	the	name	of	the	person	you	spoke	with.		This	is	for	your	records	and	will	be	used	to	verify	your	tee	time	was	cancelled.	
You	must	have	a	cancellation	number	to	verify	the	tee	time	was	cancelled.		If	you	do	not	receive	a	cancellation	number,	the	tee	
time	was	not	successfully	canceled.	


